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Ka ako tahi tatou, ka tupu tahi tatou. Together we learn, together we grow.

Plimmerton School Fun Day

On Friday 27th November we will be holding a Fun Day for our
students. The Fun Day activities will run from 11am until 1pm.

This is to give the students the opportunity to enjoy some of the activities
that would have normally been held on the day of the school gala.

On the Fun Day there will be a range of activities students can
participate in around the school. Each child will be given a card which
will give them the opportunity to participate in 10 of the following
activities :

Carnival games on the field organised by Year 7&8 students,
including old fashioned games like sack races and egg and spoon races.

Sandpit dig

Dunking machine
There will be no charge for these activities but there will be prizes.

If students wish to participate in the Jaffa Roll or the Lucky Key
Competitions they will need to bring money to pay for these and for
Mystery Jars. The costs and prizes are :

e Jaffa Roll - $1 per jaffa and $50 prize

e Lucky Key -$2 per key and $100 prize

e Mystery Jar - $2

Food will be on sale including ice blocks ($1) and chips and drinks
($2).There will be a sausage sizzle and sausages will be on sale for $2.
There will also be home made sweets selling for $2 and decorated
cupcakes for $2



There will be a “Cupcake Competition.” Students are invited to make
and decorate 6 cupcakes. After judging and the announcement of the
winners, the cupcakes will be sold. If you need a cake box to bring your
cupcakes to school, please see Lisa in the office. Cupcakes need to be
dropped off to the office on Thursday 26 November.

Students can start to prepare for the Fun Day by making Mystery Jars. A
good rule to keep in mind when filling your jar is to put in something you
would like to receive. If you are filling your jar with sweets please make
sure they are wrapped ones.

We also need people to make home made sweets to sell. Fudge, toffee,
hokey pokey and coconut ice are always favourites and sell quickly.
Sweets need to be dropped off to the office on Thursday 26 November.

There will be an Open Mic in the hall so children need to start practising
their item and come and entertain their friends and classmates.

We are really looking forward to having lots of fun together on this day,
as a whole school.



